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Kentucky Going West 

 

June took KRR West to South Dakota.  
Twenty KRR members made the bold 
decision to keep their reservations 
when the Wing’d Rally was cancelled, 
and I don’t think anyone was disap-
pointed.  After thousands of miles on 
the road, several national parks and 
monuments, an incredible state park, 
and a whole bunch of fun later, every-
one is home safe and had a great time.    
This edition offers pictures from the 
trip and represent great memories 
that this group will never forget.   

http://www.kyroadriders.org/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
https://wingdrider.com/memberships/
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KENTUCKY ROAD RIDERS STATE 

Rick and Leah 

Cridlin 

Kentucky State Directors 

 Is it really July? June was a great month that had so much going on.  

A big THANK YOU to Chapter Y for hosting a great Ride-In.  Mother 

Nature showed herself, but was kind enough to chill out while we 

were out riding, at least for the most part.  I was able to go on guid-

ed rides on both Friday and Saturday and really enjoyed myself.  

Dan Bondurant and Steve Knode did an excellent job leading them 

and treated us to some great roads and scenery.  The cookout at 

our campsite was well attended, and the dinner catered by Four 

Little Pigs was excellent.  Every chapter was represented and it 

was really good seeing everyone.  Roger Early announced that 

Chapter C will host next year’s ride-in and we can’t wait to see 

what they have in store for us.  Keep checking our website at 

www.kyroadriders.org where information will be posted and up-

dated. 

What a ride!  Leah and I were joined by 9 others (Rick & Kim Artmayer, Charlie & Rena 

Hobbs, Randy & Kim Pommier, and their grandson Logan, and Jerry & Luanne Williams for a 

ride to Rapid City, South Dakota, where we had planned to attend Wing’D Rider Rally #3, 

which was cancelled.  That didn’t alter our plans to go and enjoy all the great riding the area 

has to offer.  Unfortunately our trip there wasn’t uneventful as Mother Nature threw a fit on us 

in Nebraska, causing us to pull to the side of the road twice to endure the hailstorms she was 

intent on giving us a first-hand experience with.  Those were by far the worst weather I have 

ever ridden in, and I am so thankful that our ride leader, Rick Artmayer, had the great sense 

to pull over before we got hammered.  We were in the middle of nowhere with no shelter, so 

we just put the kickstands down and leaned into the wind, rain, and hail.  It wasn’t fun, but it 

sure does create a memory.  We were only 9.4 miles from our hotel in Ainsworth, NE when 

the second storm hit, but there was no pushing through it safely.  Once we arrived in Rapid 

City, we were met by 9 others (Donita Nardi, Ron Harper, Jeff Hinkle, Janice Pack, Steve 

Poat, Mary & Melissa Eicher, and Neal & Alice Scifres, from Kentucky, and we spent the next 

two days riding together and enjoying the sites, which included, Custer State Park Wildlife 

Loop, Needles Highway, and Iron Mountain Road.  We also rode to Sturgis, through Spearfish 

Canyon, and visited Deadwood. On Thursday evening all 20 of us attended a Chuckwagon 

Dinner and show and a few of us even rode the Buffalo Coaster.  That was an experience!  

Leah and I, along with Rick and Kim Artmayer spent our last day there riding to the highest 

point in North Dakota, called White Butte.  We didn’t actually get to ride to the highest point, 

because it was a gravel road and we opted to just continue another 34 miles north to eat a 

Trappers Kettle in Belfield.  This was our first time visiting North Dakota, and I have now vis-

ited 49 States and ridden in 41 of them.  The trip home had the group splitting up and people 

leaving at different times on different days.  My group consisted of Rick Artmayer and Char-

lie Hobbs, after we dropped off Leah, Kim, and Rena at the Rapid City Airport.  You’ll have to 

ask the ladies about their trip home.  The 3 of us rode 781 miles the first day stopping near 

Iowa City, and riding another 476 miles to home on the second day.  My odometer showed 

3785 miles for the trip and I would do it again!  My thanks to everyone who made the trip and 

shared time with us.  We really enjoyed your company. 

http://www.kyroadriders.org
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So what’s next Kentucky?  That would be The Blast, which is being 

held at General Butler State Park August 14-16, and the theme is 

Ridin’, Rockin’, and Rollin’ with a buffet dinner and a Casino night on 

the 15th.  Now some of you may be thinking that you could go broke 

spending a small fortune at the casino.  Well, don’t worry about that!  

Everyone will be getting chips in your registration packet to use to 

play the games at the casino, where you can win tickets for prizes.  

You can also use your tickets to get more chips to play more games, 

or you can use your winning tickets for chances to win prizes.  You 

do have an option to buy more chips if you choose to do so, and 

there is only 1 game you will have to pay to play, so you can come to 

the casino and not spend anything extra and have a chance to walk 

away with some nice prizes.  Registration and lodging information is 

available on our website at www.kyroadriders.org. 

 

On a personal note, Honda came out with a new CB for the 2025 

Goldwings, so my new toy now has a CB radio and is ready to come 

out and play.  I’ll get a chance to test it out on Chapter G’s ice cream 

ride later this evening.     

 

Ride safe, 

State Directors Report - Continued 

 Hope everyone enjoyed the KY Ride In this year from the rides to the 

food, Ch. Y enjoyed hosting it. Not sure about the rest of KY but West-

ern KY has had nothing but RAIN AND HEAT with 100 plus heat indexes. 

We’ve done a little riding but not much due to the heat. We are looking 

forward to The Blast next month, seeing new sites and riding areas.  

Please keep all the people in Texas in your prayers that have lost loved 

ones and friends along with all the FIRST RESPONDERS in the flooding.  

As always if you see a bike out somewhere invite them to come ride 

with us. Who knows it may be your new best friend!! 

That’s all from the West this month. 

Rick and Leah 

Cridlin 

Kentucky State Directors 

Dan and Rita 

Bondurant 

Assistant Directors 

Assistant Directors Report 

http://www.kyroadriders.org
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A panda walks into a bar and gobbles some beer 

nuts. Then he pulls out a gun, fires it in the air, and 

heads for the door. “Hey!” shouts the bartender, 

but the panda yells back, “I’m a panda. Google 

me!” and continues out the door. Sure enough, 

panda: “A tree climbing mammal with distinct 

black-and-white coloring. Eats shoots and leaves.”  

This month I would like to present information about the environmental 

concerns of our sport. As an outdoor activity, we are subject to all the 

critters Mother Nature has seen fit to provide.  

Rick and Kim 

Artmayer 

State Educators 

Some of these pests can cause irritation and distraction, but there are things we can do to 

lessen their impact on our fun.  Let’s examine the Mosquito. Although science has yet to pin-

point what mosquitoes consider an ideal victim, there is a tremendous amount of research 

being conducted on what compounds and odors people exude that might be attractive to 

mosquitoes. But with 400 different compounds to examine, researchers are just beginning to 

scratch the surface.  It's not dinner they are sucking out of you. While male mosquitos do not 

bite people -- female mosquitoes bite us to harvest proteins from our blood to develop fertile 

eggs. People with Type O blood are bitten nearly twice as often as those with Type A, while 

people with all other blood types fall somewhere in the middle.  Mosquitoes locate their vic-

tims using an organ called a maxillary palp which detects the carbon dioxide in a person’s 

breath from as far away as 164 feet. As a result, people who simply exhale more of the gas 

over time—generally, larger people—have been shown to attract more mosquitoes than oth-

ers. This is one of the reasons why children get bitten less often than adults.  In addition to 

carbon dioxide, mosquitoes find victims at closer range by smelling the lactic acid, uric acid, 

ammonia and other substances expelled via their sweat, and are also attracted to people with 

higher body temperatures. Strenuous exercise increases the buildup of lactic acid and heat 

in your body. Genetics also influence the amount of uric acid and other substances naturally 

emitted by each person. People with high concentrations of steroids or cholesterol on their 

skin surface attract mosquitoes. Pregnant women have been found to attract roughly twice as 

many mosquito bites as others, likely because they exhale about 21 percent more carbon di-

oxide and are on average about 1.26 degrees Fahrenheit warmer than others.  

Other research has suggested that the particular types and volume of bacteria that naturally 

live on our skin affect our attractiveness to mosquitoes. This might be why mosquitoes are es-

pecially prone to biting our ankles and feet as these areas naturally have more robust bacte-

ria colonies.  Just a single 12-ounce beer can make you more attractive because drinking al-

coholic beverages increases the amount of ethanol excreted in sweat, and it increases body 

temperature.   



State Educators Report– Continued 
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Mosquitoes use vision in addition to scent to locate humans, so wearing 

colors that stand out (black, dark blue or red) may make you easier to 

find. To minimize your risk of being bitten, wear clothes that cover ex-

posed skin. Insect repellants made with the chemical DEET or Picaridin 

have been proven effective to repel mosquitoes. As a natural alterna-

tive, mosquito plants and citronella candles work well too.  In summary, 

if you are a Type O, exercising, pregnant woman in a black shirt, I sug-

gest staying indoors. For the rest of us, stay clean, drink water, wear 

light colored clothing, and use an effective insect repellant.    

Be sure to stock the first aid kit on your bikes with itch relief for when 

these pests get past your best efforts of prevention.   

Rick and Kim 

Artmayer 

State Educators 

What a riding season this has been, at least for those of us in West-

ern Ky.  First there was rain every other day and now heat in the 

high nineties.  It makes it difficult and sometimes dangerous to 

plan a ride.  Plan accordingly.  More frequent stops and longer rest 

times are needed and watch each other closely for signs of heat 

stroke, heat exhaustion or other maladies that can be brought on 

by this excessive heat. 

 On another safety note; my heart goes out to the bikers in Gray-

son County that were injured by the recent road rage inci-

dent.  What is wrong with people anymore?  It seems common cur-

tesy is not in vogue anymore.  Even with you and your co-rider 

watching out for potential hazards there is no way to predict this 

kind of idiot.  Be safe and watch out for each other. 

Bruce and 

Kathy Hensley 

State Ride Coordinators 

State Ride Coordinators 
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John Keiter 

State Pins and Patches 

State Pins and Patches 

Summer is here! 

As I write this article, it's 94 degrees outside; too hot to be on the 

bike.  Cooler weather is coming, do not fear. 

Our annual Kentucky Blast will be here in August, and if you haven't 

registered yet, there is still time to do so. 

The Ride In was a great success (a little wet, though) and next years 

looks to be a good one as well. 

If you choose to ride, please stay hydrated! It's quite important with 

the weather being so hot.  Heat stress affects your body as well as 

your bike; don't get complacent with either. 

See you all at the Blast! (don't forget hearing protection) 

Happy Independence Day, Kentucky Road Riders!  The weather has definitely shifted from rain 

to blazing heat.  Can you believe that 2025 is half over already?  The time certainly flies.  Already 

this year we have enjoyed the annual Ops Meeting and the amazing Ride In hosted in Western 

Kentucky by Chapter Y.  Plus, a number of our members (20 if I remember Facebook posts accu-

rately) just returned from a wonderful ride out to South Dakota.  But there is still plenty of riding 

opportunities for the second half of the year.  We have the Blast coming up at General Butler Au-

gust 14th – 16th and a KRR state ride being planned by our State Ride Coordinators Bruce and 

Kathy Hensley for October.  Along with these amazing events, the KRR Bingo Challenge is going 

on now.  Remember you only have to complete one line of 9 in any direction – across, down, or 

diagonally – for a chance to win the grand prize.  Send your pics of the Bingo objects to 

mepc@kyroadriders.org by Saturday, August 9th to allow time for the entries to be verified and a 

winner to be selected prior to the Blast.  Enjoy your summer riding and stay safe! 

State Member Enhancement 

mailto:mepc@kyroadriders.org
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Jim and Kay Bryan 

State Couple of the Year 

State Couple of the Year 

Two or  Three  Wheels, One Heart: Reflections 

from Your State Couple of the Year 

 

Hey fellow riders! 

We’re still buzzing from the incredible honor of being named your 

Couple of the Year. It truly means the world to us, and we wanted to 

take a moment to express our sincere gratitude and share a few 

thoughts on what makes this riding community so special, and to 

apologize for our failure to provide articles each month. 

When we first joined Chapter K, we were just a couple with a 

shared passion for riding our trike.  We were looking for camarade-

rie, adventure, and a place to truly belong. What we found was so 

much more. This isn’t just a motorcycle club; it’s a family. 

Over the years, we’ve witnessed the incredible spirit of this group firsthand. We’ve seen: 

• Unwavering Support: Whether it's helping a rider with a breakdown on a long haul, or 

simply offering a listening ear after a tough day, you're always there for each other.  Our first 

breakdown on the road we were riding with Greg & Marilyn Leslie.   We about had to beat 

them with a stick to get them to leave us to wait for a tow.  We were in good hands of a fellow 

rider who brought a big fan to keep us cool and offered us cool drinks. 

• Shared Adventures: From scenic weekend rides through winding roads to epic journeys, 

the memories we've created together are priceless. The laughter, the shared experiences, and 

the feeling of freedom on the open road – that's what it's all about. 

• A Welcoming Spirit: No matter your riding experience, your bike, or your background, 

you're welcomed with open arms. This inclusive atmosphere is what makes our club so unique 

and special. 

     A passion for safety: We've been impressed by the constant effort to improve rider safety 

through organized training, group discussions, and a culture of responsible riding. 

We remember our first group ride vividly. We were nervous, unsure of what to expect, but im-

mediately, we were embraced by the warmth and enthusiasm of the group. Since then, we've 

strived to give back to the community that has given us so much. 

 

For us, being a riding couple is more than just sharing a hobby. It's about: 

• Shared Passion: Riding together strengthens our bond and allows us to experience the 

world in a unique and exhilarating way. 

• Mutual Support: We rely on each other on the road, watching each other's backs and en-

suring each other's safety. 

Creating Memories: The adventures we've shared on our bikes have created memories that 

will last a lifetime. 
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Jim and Kay Bryan 

State Couple of the Year 

State Couple of the Year—Continued 

We believe that the strength of our club lies in the collective spirit of 

its members. Every single one of you contributes to the vibrant and 

supportive environment that makes this club so special. 

We encourage everyone to: 

• Get involved: Volunteer your time, participate in club events, 

and share your passion with others. 

• Welcome new riders: Extend a hand to newcomers and make 

them feel at home. 

• Ride safely: Always prioritize safety and look out for your fellow 

riders. 

Enjoy the ride: Remember why you ride in the first place – for the 

freedom, the adventure, and the camaraderie. 

Now about Bernie:  Our Chapter Couple of the Year, Debi and Tony 

jumped in with both feet chasing the Mascot until health issues got 

in the way.  The past couple of years have been difficult for both of 

them, first Debi and now Tony.  Both of us committed to supporting 

them by chasing Bernie, then Tony had to fall out of his truck to start 

his health problems.  All of us at Chapter K are looking forward to 

their return to participation and we are hoping all is well by the time 

of the Blast so they can be with all of us!! 

Thank you again for this incredible honor. We're proud to be a part 

of this amazing community, and we look forward to many more miles 

and memories together. 

 

See you on the road! 

Jim and Kay Bryan 
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State Individual of the Year 

What the heck was that loud noise I heard that made me almost 

jump out of my chair!?!?!?   I looked at Reba with her ears droopy 

and her tail between her legs, it was apparent she had heard it too!  

However, she doesn’t say much since she is my 7-1/2 lb. watch dog 

that I keep around for protection.  Then I realized, to my dismay,  that 

it was Independence Day and the neighbors had begun celebrating 

with those darn fireworks. 

Ron Harper 

State IOY 

It can’t really be July 4th already, can it?  Where did the Spring go so fast?  It doesn’t seem more 

than a couple weeks or so since that chill was in the air and there was frost on the lawn each 

morning.   Well, if that is the way it is, we just have to live with it.  As they say; Time flies when 

you’re having fun.   

You are having FUN aren’t you?  Speaking for myself, and most of my friends, we are!  In our 

Chapter, this fun is thanks to our wonderful ride coordinators, our camping coordinators, and 

our events coordinator, who all make FUN a practically every day occurrence.  If you’re not 

having FUN and are not taking advantage of the prepared events in your Chapter, then it’s your 

own fault.  There have been numerous fun opportunities:  The Ride-In was a great weekend in 

Western Kentucky, and KY Chapters offer lunch and dinner rides, along with weekend trips.  A 

bunch of us even spent a wonderful week in South Dakota!  If you aren’t having FUN yet this 

year, don’t wait any longer, because old man Winter will be coming way too soon! 
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Welcome to the state-wide Kentucky Road Riders Bingo Challenge!  It is simple to play and 

hopefully includes something for everyone. Just pick your favorite row of 9 items (vertical, hor-

izontal or diagonal), find each item/location, and snap a picture with your thumb up in front of 

each.  Once you have collected all 9 pics, email those to mepc@kyroadriders.org. The Chal-

lenge will run until August 10th.  The winner will be randomly selected from all completed en-

tries received by that date and will be announced at the Blast at General Butler State Park Au-

gust 14-16.  *In case anyone is interested special recognition will be given to anyone who 

chooses to do a cover-all :-) 
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Garage kept 2014 Honda GL1800 Audio Comfort Goldwing with Roadsmith trike kit.  With only 

60,195 miles, this “Batwing” is a combination of flat and gloss black and is a sleek looking 

bike.  Rear tires have less than 500 miles, new battery, fresh oil change, and all maintenance 

records including the 48,000 mile service. Wired with XM satellite receiver and GPS.  Vortex 

windshield.  Asking $24,000 or 

best offer.  His & hers intercom 

and stereo wired helmets also 

available at $350 each or $600 

for both. 

Come see this one!   

Call 859-750-4328 

For Sale 
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Honda Goldwing 2002, 1800cc, 96128 miles, - $5500.00  Illusion Red, excellent condition, 

serviced ready to ride.   

Contact Charlie Hobbs—859-802-6931 

New front tire at 94891 miles, replaced hydraulic fluids at same service.  rear tire at 84845 

miles (service papers with bike).  Lots of chrome, hand guards, mounted GPS, CB, highway 

pegs, belly pan, Honda service Manuel, 2 half covers, dust cover, front tie down strap.   I 

would not hesitate to take this bike on a cross country trip. If wanted a spare rear end assem-

bly from a trike conversion. 

For Sale 
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2000 Goldwing 1500SE 25th Anniversary Special Edition 

This well kept bike runs great and has only 53,000 miles.  Asking $4500.00 

For more information contact Kevin Donohoo (859)620-5758  

or email at khdonohoo@twc.com. 

 

For Sale 
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2012 Lee-sure Lite Excel Camper  
Extras include:  A/C kit with new A/C, factory foam mattress plus a queen size air 

mattress, extended hitch with large mobility wheel, fiberglass front pod for stor-

age, full travel cover (black), rain cover, new awning with poles.  All canvas screen 

and zippers in great shape and body and mechanics in great condition. 

Asking $4400.00           Call 859-750-4328 
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Goldwing for Sale 
2010 Goldwing Motorcycle For Sale, Comfort Audio ABS and airbag.  Excellent condi-

tion.  19,900 miles.  Garage kept every day.  Blue Book Value is $11,500, but I will accept 

any reasonable offer.  Must see to appreciate.  If interested, contact Tom (Luanne's broth-

er).  Phone number: (513) 236-7242 (text or call). 
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2004 Honda Shadow Aero for Sale 
The 2004 Honda Shadow Aero 750 is a cruiser motorcycle known for its shaft drive, a 745cc 

liquid-cooled V-twin engine, and a low 24” saddle height, offering a comfortable and stylish 

riding experience.  Handlebar CB , backrest, and luggage rack included. This is a fun and 

easy to ride cruiser.  Asking $3000  For more information, contact  Donita  by text                   

at 859-391-9863 or by email at  

donitarenzo@gmail.com  
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Well-Loved Lee-sure Lite Camper 
Plastic front pod for storage and storage box underneath / Rain 

guard / Good Tires/ Awning / Custom Camper cover included 

Asking $3200.00 

Contact Pam by text at (859)750-8901 

Or by email at hainespm7035@gmail.com 
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For Sale 

BRAND NEW DIAMOND SEAT a friend ordered a new Diamond 

seat, backrest and passenger backrest and rode for part of one day 

and didn’t like it. He took it off and put his old seat back on. I can’t 

believe it but he did lol. I’m on my 3rd Diamond seat and love them. 

This one fits the Gen 1 and he is only asking $600 and that’s 

CHEAP!!  

Contact Dick Fraser 

270-703-3874

Brand new ladies vest, size 

XL , with Gun Vest pocket.  

Asking $30.   

Men’s size Large Goldwing 

Jacket, medium weight, asking 

$10.  

 If interested, please contact 

Judy at : 

judynorris2951@gmail.com  

 

GET THE SHIRT!! 
Kentucky Road Riders now have a ride shirt!  You can 

have it monogrammed on the right side of the chest 

with whatever you would like.  Small to extra-large are 

$14, and XXL are $17.  An added monogram will cost 

$5.  Shirts can be ordered at:  https://blankstore.club/shop/

ols/products/xn--gildan---dryblend-50-cotton50-poly-short-or-

long-sleeve-t-shirt-vpcl  You can also get it in a long-

Weider elec vest size 48 and a XXL Weider  elec vest with sleeve 

chaps for sale!! Great condition asking $75.00 each. Can bring to 

the Opps meeting on the 27th.   

Contact Dan Bondurant    270-705-0307 

mailto:judynorris2951@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/donit/OneDrive/Documents/November Sponsor.docx
file:///C:/Users/donit/OneDrive/Documents/November Sponsor.docx
file:///C:/Users/donit/OneDrive/Documents/November Sponsor.docx
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State Directors Rick and Leah Cridlin kyroadriderdirector@gmail.com.  

      

Assistant State Directors Dan and Rita Bondurant assistant_director@kyroadriders.org  

      

State Educator Rick Artmayer ky.de.educator@gmail.com 

      

University Coordinator Rick Artmayer trainer@kyroadriders.org  

   

State MEPC Dean, Lora, & Miles mepc@kyroadriders.org  

      

2024 Couple of the Year Jim and Kay Bryan coy@kyroadriders.org  

   

2024 Individual of the Year Ron Harper ioy@kyroadriders.org  

      

COY Coordinators Dean, Lora & Miles COY_Coordinator@kyroadriders.org  

   

State Treasurer Jerry and Luanne Williams  treasurer@kyroadriders.org  

      

State Ride Coordinators Bruce and Kathy Hensley ride_coordinator@kyroadriders.org  

      

State Vendor Coordinators Ray and Kathy Conrad rconrad@wkybb.net 

      

State Webmaster Roger Early webmaster@kyroadriders.org  

      

State Pins & Patches John Keiter  pins_patches@kyroadriders.org  

      

State Newsletter Donita Nardi newsletter_editor@kyroadriders.org  

mailto:kyroadriderdirector@gmail.com
mailto:assistant_director@kyroadriders.org
mailto:ky.de.educator@gmail.com
mailto:trainer@kyroadriders.org
mailto:mepc@kyroadriders.org
mailto:coy@kyroadriders.org
mailto:ioy@kyroadriders.org
mailto:COY_Coordinator@kyroadriders.org
mailto:treasurer@kyroadriders.org
mailto:ride_coordinator@kyroadriders.org
mailto:rconrad@wkybb.net
mailto:webmaster@kyroadriders.org
mailto:pins_patches@kyroadriders.org
mailto:newsletter_editor@kyroadriders.org
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Rick and Leah Cridlin 

KY State Directors 

Phone: 859-534-5292 

E-mail:  

kyroadriderdirector@gmail.com.  

Ride Safe 

 

Be Safe 

 

Visitation  is on!   

 

We can’t wait to see you at 

the next gathering! 

KENTUCKY 

Like Us 
Please join/like the Kentucky Road Riders members page on 

Facebook.  Here you will get last minute information/ news 

about upcoming events and chat with fellow members. 

You will also learn about upcoming rides. 

State Newsletter 

W E ’RE  ON  THE  WEB !  

www.kyroadriders.org  

mailto:kyroadriderdirector@gmail.com
http://www.kyroadriders.org/

